
          

 

 

October 3, 2022 

To:  Members of the Budget and Finance Committee     

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager    202201879 

Subject: Presentation – 2022 CODE Fact-Finding Report 

 

Attached is a presentation regarding the 2022 CODE Fact-Finding Report. 

 

 

 

 

cc: Edward G. Ramsey, Human Resources Director 

 

 


